
 

 

 

To The Office of North Dakota State Legislature,  

 

Pinnacle Health Care is a pediatric and family medicine clinic located in Fargo, North Dakota. We support 

bill HB 1416. 

As an independent health care facility our focus is on providing quality, affordable, and accessible care 

to our community. Quality health care depends upon trust and availability between patient and 

providers. Our patients are affected by closed networks that limit their access to providers whom they 

trust with their well-being. 

Narrow networks are a barrier between business opportunities for growth in our area. 

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

The Team at Pinnacle Health Care 

2829 University Drive S Suite 204 

Fargo, ND 58103 

 

 


